

Sunday Services

Entry to church services is strictly by pre-registration via Eventbrite and will be open to a maximum of 100 pax for fully vaccinated individuals.

Those who are not vaccinated but wish to register for service must obtain a negative Pre-Event Test (PET) result taken in the past 24 hours before the expected end of Sunday service.

All worshippers are to bring your mobile devices with the updated Trace Together app or your Trace Together token for verification purposes upon entry into the church premises.

Worshippers will be seated in separate zones holding no more than 100. There should be no intermingling of individuals across zones.

Masks are to be kept on at all times and there should be no intermingling between worshippers before, during or after each worship service.

Corporate Prayer

Our November Corporate Prayer will be held on Fri 26 Nov 2021, 8 pm Prayer Focus: Children

Installation of Pastor Paul Lau & Ministry Appreciation Sunday

We are delighted to announce that we will be installing Pastor Paul Lau as Bethany Evangelical Free Church's pastor on Sunday, 28 Nov 2021, 9 -10.30 am.

This is also the Ministry Appreciation Sunday for the many who sacrificially and joyfully served in 2021.



Come and See: YA Pottery 101 27 Nov 2021

We are organizing a pottery workshop for young adults and youth on 27 Nov 2021 2-5 pm with Studio Asobi.

Thank God for the good response! Keep the team in prayer and for open hearts through this creative opportunity!

Invitation to Launch of "Enabling Communities"

Koinonia Inclusion Network (KIN) will be launching Enabling Communities: Bible Studies on Including People with Disabilities in Church on 3 December 2021 from 8.00 - 9.30 pm via Zoom. KIN will also be simultaneously celebrating their second anniversary as well as International Day of Persons with Disabilities.

All members of BEFC are warmly invited to attend. Please register at bit.ly/enablingcommunities_launch

Come and See: Christmas at Home 25 Dec 2021

For Christmas, we are encouraging Bethanians to open up your homes to host guests (according to prevailing restrictions for home visits).

A small budget will be given to each host (quantum to be confirmed) to purchase food for your guests.

There will be some plenary activities to be done via zoom (e.g. short message, carolling, BEFC choir item, and/or games).

If you are interested to host, please enter your names into the google sheet shared by your small group leaders.

Do think/pray about opening your homes to host, and who you would like to invite.